
From:                                             Maurice Jones
Sent:                                               Friday, January 28, 2022 3:53 PM
To:                                                  Town Email Users
Subject:                                         Winter Storm
 
Hello Everyone, 
 
A winter storm is on track to begin impacting our area
overnight. It’s our third winter storm in as many
weeks. Hazardous travel
conditions are expected through the morning. Refreezing
of any wet surfaces
could also occur Saturday afternoon through Sunday
morning. For the latest forecast,
visit weather.gov/rah/winter. We will
share timely updates about road conditions and other
services at townofchapelhill.org/emergency. 
 
I appreciate all of you who are leaving the comfort of your
home to help us deliver essential services.
Many of you are doing this for the
third weekend in a row. From the winter storms to the ongoing
pandemic, we know
it is a trying time. We appreciate your hard work and dedication. Give yourself
extra time to get here, slow down, and stay alert.
 
The Town is currently operating under Adverse Events
Condition 1.5 due to the pandemic. If you have
questions about what this
condition means for you, please speak with your supervisor. If the Town
needs to further reduce or suspend operations and move to Condition 2, I will
make that
announcement in advance of that change. To see the full
policy,
visit townofchapelhill.org/home/showpublisheddocument/45540/637594491113400000. 
 
Visit ready.gov/winter-weather for
helpful tips to keep in mind during winter weather.
 
All the Best,
Maurice
 
Maurice Jones
Town Manager
Town of Chapel Hill, NC
(919) 968-2743
www.townofchapelhill.org
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